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RANCHO CORDOVA
TRAVEL & TOURISM 515 fA%8

February 19, 2016

Dear Mr. Bibbins:

Rancho Cordova Travel & Tourism is well aware of your efforts to create a top-tier sports
complex, and our organization is in support of your project to create the Mather Sports Village.
A facility of this type would allow our organization the opportunity to bring large sports
tournaments and events to the region, which would drive significant economic benefit. As you
know, sports tourism is big business across the nation. Of course, a sports complex of this type
would benefit local residents, which is important to note as well.

Please keep us informed on your progress.

Respectfully, -

Marc Sapoznik
Executive Director



